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              DIARY DATES                        Principal Pen  
 

 

Gleneagles Cup 

Recently students in Grade 4 competed in the Gleneagles Cup, a sporting 

competition held at Gleneagles Secondary College for primary schools in our area. 

The children had a fantastic day. We won the Basketball and Netball Grand Finals.  

Our school won the overall competition bringing back the cup to school! What a 

wonderful achievement. Congratulations also to Max who won the Gleneagles Spirit 

award for basketball.  
 

Sensory Garden 

Have you had a chance to see our Sensory garden yet? The children are loving 

playing there.  
 

Show Day and Talent Quest 

Next Friday is Show Day. The grades have been working hard to prepare for this 

year’s Show Day.  Thank you to the teachers, students and parents for your 

preparation for this annual event. Also thank you to all the families who have 

donated ‘goods’ to the different activities which students are involved in. Your 

support is very much appreciated.  

Show Day will be between 11am and 1pm. 

In the afternoon the Show Day Talent Quest will be held in the Multi Purpose Room 

beginning at 2.00pm.  Every grade will be represented this year. Our students have 

done a wonderful job auditioning for a ‘place’ in their team. Families are welcome 

to attend to both events.  
 

World Teachers’ Day 

Last Friday Australia celebrated World Teachers’ Day.  Its aim is to pay tribute to the 

significant contribution that teachers make to education and the development of 

our young people. I am very proud of the teachers at Narre Warren North PS and 

would like to thank our wonderful teachers for the work they do in our school to 

ensure that our students are successful at school.  
 

Day before Cup Day  

Thank you to all the parents that have returned the letter sent home through the 

students regarding Monday 4th November and whether you will be sending your 

children to school or not. On this day the children who come to school will be with 

an allocated teacher while the teachers work on assessment and reporting.  
 

Connie vanderVoort, Principal 
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Friday, 1st November 

Taskworks excursion for  

Grades 1 & 2 
 

Monday, 4th November 

Alternative program for 

students 
 

Tuesday, 5th November 

Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 
 

Thursday, 7th November 

Payments for Grades 3 & 4 

Royal Flying Doctor Service 

Incursion close at 9.30am 
 

Friday, 8th November 

Our school’s Show Day 
11.00am to 1.00pm 

Talent Quest – 2.00pm 
 

No normal lunch orders, as 

Parents’ & Friends’ Club are 

selling food for lunch 
 

School uniform including hats 

are to be worn 
 

Please bring coins & small notes 

in a named purse and a bag to 

put things in. 
 

Monday 11th November to 

Wednesday, 13th November 

Beleza’s VIP Sale – 20% off – see 

flyer for details 
 

Monday, 11th November 

2020 School Captain 

information session for Grade 5 

students 
 

Tuesday, 12th November 

School Council Meeting 5.30pm 
 

Wednesday, 13th November 

Royal Flying Doctor Service 

Incursion for Grades 3 & 4 
 

Friday, 15th November 

Chesterfield Farm excursion for 

Grade Prep 
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Concert DVD’s 

If you ordered a concert DVD, please call at our school office to collect. 

 

Parents’ & Friends’ Club 

Icypoles - each Wednesday at lunchtime in the canteen - $1 each. This term we are trialling out a fruit juice Zooper dooper 

type icypole. As they are all different flavours the children will be just given a randomly chosen icypole. If you could please 

let your children know that would be greatly appreciated to avoid arguments and disappointment.  

Children are only to buy icypoles for themselves not other children as we are a no food sharing school.  

 

Show day - we will again be organising food and drinks in the canteen and also the sausage sizzle. If you would like to 

help out and have a valid WWCC card please let us know. There is a roster at the office if you can assist.  

 

For Show Day we will be selling sausages, party pies, sausage rolls, spring rolls, dim sims, water, drinks, Paddle Pop ice 

creams and icy poles.   

 

Justine Simonsen, President 

 

Beleza’s Uniform Sale 
 

 
 
Remembrance Day Appeal 
Our school is selling the following items for the Remembrance Day Appeal from our school office: 

• $1.00 Badge 
• $2.00 Poppy 
• $3.00 Wristband 
• $4.00 Key Ring 
• $5.00 Poppy 
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